St. Malachi Parish
“An Appreciative Inquiry”: Ministry Survey for Parishioners
The Stewardship Commission is in the process of conducting an “Appreciative Inquiry” to assess the current status of St. Malachi parish ministries. Your thoughtful, reflective input is truly important to ensure that we receive comprehensive information. Please complete this survey and return it by Sunday, June 20 to the rectory, in the collection basket, or at coffee hour. You may also download a copy from the parish’s website and email your completed survey to Carol Kuegeler at c.kuegeler@sbcglobal.net.
Sharing our time and talents is one way that we live out our faith as Catholics. On the other side of this form, please check the St. Malachi Parish ministries with which you share your talents. 
“Ministry to others” is often lived out in unofficial ways. Most of us are reaching out to others in ways other than formal ministry. Please let us know how you are showing your gratitude to God for your gifts by sharing them with others.  


















































If you are involved in any of the official parish ministries listed on the back of this form, please complete questions 1-3 for each ministry. Please use a different form for each ministry.  

Name of ministry: 










 
1. What do you see as the strengths of this ministry?













































2. Please share a specific example when you have seen the ministry meet its’ mission






















































3. Please share any ideas you may have to improve this ministry. 
























































Do you have any concerns or suggestions about any of the ministries of the parish in which you are not involved? 





















































Do you see a need in our parish that is not being met at this time? 





























































Thank you for your time and reflective input for this important task(
